
 

 

Thursday 31 March 2022 

 
Dear Year 6 parents  
 

RE: Year 6 Residential   
 

We would like to invite you to attend a meeting regarding the year 6 residential trip to 
Dearne Valley, Kingswood activity centre.  The meeting will be held at Keyingham 
Primary School at 6:00pm on Wednesday 27th April.  If you are unable to attend this 
meeting, please be reassured that we will send all relevant information to you. 
 
We are aware some people have asked us if they need to start buying any items in 
preparation for the trip.  To reassure you that no extra expenditure is required, I have 
included in this letter items your child will need to take with them as specified by 
Kingswood. 
 
When the children are away, we would like to gain your consent for pictures to be taken 
and shared on our website and social media. Please fill in this form here. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this, please email admin@keyinghamprimary.co.uk.  

 

Kind regards, 
 

 
Lucy Richardson 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn289-ewdzQ7hPvmKz0RQEEnpUNEVDOUM4REhZU0hZNzEyWE5ER1pXVzdYWS4u
mailto:admin@keyinghamprimary.co.uk


 

 

 
 
 
 
 

This you will need: 
 

• Toiletries (please note, deodorants must be roll-on, no aerosols). 
• Clothes, shoes and underwear. For many activities closed toed shoes, long 

sleeved t-shirts and trousers are required. (these are required for nearly all 
sessions, so bring plenty). We recommend wearing old clothes for activity 
sessions. 

• Waterproof clothing (jacket, trousers and wellies). 
• Large plastic bag for dirty clothes. 
• A bath towel. 
• Sun cream and sun hat, if the weather is due to be warm. Gloves, hat and scarf, if 

the weather is due to be cold.  
• Pyjamas and slippers. 
• A named water bottle. 

 
Useful items: 
 

• Books, playing cards and other quiet games  
• Money for snacks and souvenirs in our shop (no more than £15). 

 
Kingswood can’t accept liability for the loss of any personal property brought to our 
centres. so please don’t bring any valuable items, expensive clothing and footwear, 
mobile phones, handheld games consoles etc. They are unable to store them and they 
won’t be insured while on centre. 


